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 Visit the Foundation Website! 
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 Email – info@boulderjunctioncf.org 
 

 Facebook – Follow Us!  Search for  
  “Boulder Junction Community Foundation” 
 

Boulder Junction Community 
Foundation Inc 
P.O. Box 675 
715-385-2980  
Boulder Junction, WI  54512 
 

The Foundation is a tax exempt public 
charity under section 501(c)(3) of the 

Internal Revenue Code. 

 

Our mission: to preserve and enhance Boulder Junction for present and future generations. 

   

Foundation Board Meeting – June 20, 2016   5:00 p.m., BJ Community Center 
 

Treasure Bazaar -  next  to Peeplelures, on Tuesday, May 24, through Saturday,      
        May 28.  See page 5 for the details. 
 

     
 

       

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
  

  
      
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 
  

Presidentõs Message 
 

Dear Friends and Neighbors of the Community Foundation, 
 

Despite the snow showers this weekend in the middle of May, summer is quickly 
approaching.  Most of us love this time of year when the energy of new life 
emerges from the soil, comes out of our woods and waters, and appears in our 
skies. 
 

That same energy takes hold of your community foundation as we approach our 
beloved town’s busiest season.  Things are really happening!  We look forward to 
seeing you at our Treasurer Bazaar located downtown by Peeplelures (May 24-
28), at Flea Market Tuesdays and the Musky Jamboree this summer where we’ll 
be selling chances to win a kayak and trailer, Packer tickets, or a $500 gift 
certificate from Peeplelures jewelry store, and also at the 57th Annual Colorama 
Dinner taking place on September 17 at Camp Manito-wish, where we’ll be 
announcing the winners of those exciting prizes and repeating our Peeplelures 
Silent Auction. 
 

The Dream Board energy is working – the foundation is assisting with a new 
downtown mural that will enhance our downtown; bike trail improvements; Music 
on Main Street; a sports & recreation park memorial gift and more.   
 

This spring we’re witnessing in color our library’s reading garden grant come into 
full bloom with colorful daffodils and hyacinths.  The garden will no doubt bring 
delight to many library families this summer. 
 

Read about your foundation’s new Community Enhancement Fund on page 2.  
Support your passion – the arts, ecology, health – if it fits within our mission, we 
can assist your philanthropic wishes by facilitating a fund for your interests.  Feel 
free to contact one of our board members.  We are here to help. 
 

We are confident that our Endowment Fund will continue to grow as we continue 
to demonstrate your foundation’s value in our community.  It’s the Endowment 
Fund that insures Boulder Junction’s vitality long into the future. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of the foundation and especially of Boulder 
Junction.  Together, we continue making Boulder Junction a vibrant place to live, 
work and play. 
                   Barbara Boston           

Mark Your Calendar! 
  

2010 Annual Meeting Highlights   Leslie Gauberti 
Fall 2010 

Inspiration:    “Breathing in, I calm my body.  Breathing out, I 

smile.  Dwelling in the present moment I know this 
is a wonderful moment. ”  

     - Thich Nhat Hanh 
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Foundation Announces Creation of a 
COMMUNITY ENHANCEMENT FUND 

 

The Foundation is pleased to roll out its new Boulder Junction Community Enhancement Fund.  It is just what it 
sounds like – a fund that finances projects that you’ll be able to see and enjoy right now.  Whether your 
passion is biking, hiking, the arts, culture and music, beautification, conservation, public health, the 
environment or all of those things – the Community Enhancement Fund is here to respond to the community’s 
needs and assist your philanthropic wishes.  Your donation will be designated to support whatever your 
passion is – as long as it fits within the foundation’s mission to support and enhance Boulder Junction. 
 

Why the new fund?  We’ve found that there are folks who are more 
interested in donating to support current projects than supporting operations 
or long-term planning through the Community Endowment Fund.  The 
Enhancement Fund meets you in the middle by enabling you to see your 
donation in action right now.  Afterall, seeing is believing in the foundation.  
But we also hope when you’re doing your estate planning, whenever that 
may be, that you will keep the Community Endowment Fund in mind.  In the 
end, it’s the Endowment Fund that ultimately will ensure Boulder Junction’s 
vitality long into the future. 
 

The exciting news is that the new fund is already active!  The Foundation is 
in the midst of working with the following Community Enhancement Fund projects: 
 

¶ A 4-season themed mural in downtown Boulder Junction sponsored by our Chamber of Commerce 

¶ Bike trail enhancements sponsored by the Town in collaboration with the Upshift biking group  

¶ A Memorial Fund for improvements to our sport & recreation park 

¶ An Arts & Culture Fund has been created within the Enhancement Fund for potential music, dance, 
theatre programs, and more 

 

Be a part of this growing movement to build on Boulder Junction’s strengths by supporting the Enhancement 
Fund and watch the improvements happen.  It’s exciting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Irene is the first recipient of the “Irene Gravelle Lifetime Community Service Award”.  She is a living icon of 
a life spent serving others and her community in many different roles and for many, many years.  Irene 
continues to enjoy volunteering and values the opportunity to serve through her church, Trinity Lutheran, 
where she serves on the North Wisconsin District Board.  She is also a member of the Boulder Junction 
Public Library Board, the Boulder Junction Christmas Scholarship Board, the Election Board, and a past 
Foundation board member.  A soon-to-be-formed committee selected at large will seek nominations from 
Boulder Junction community members and organizations to be considered for future recipients of this 
award. 

 

Thank You and Congratulations, Irene!  
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The Boulder Junction Town 
Board, Boulder Junction 
Community Foundation Board 
of Directors, and friends raise 
their hands in salute to Irene 
Gravelle. 

Irene with Foundation 
President, Barb Boston. 

Chamber president, Craig Mason, showing  Mural 



 

 

The Foundation board is pleased to announce three grand prizes in the 2016 Foundation Raffle.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
.  

New this year, purchasers of raffle tickets will rank their personal preferences for the prizes on the ticket.  The 
first prize awarded will depend on the drawing of the ticket and that person’s top choice.  The drawing for the 
prizes will again take place at the Colorama Dinner held at Camp Manito-wish on Saturday, September 17, 
2016.  Raffle winners do not have to be present at the dinner to win.  All prize winners will be notified by phone 
or email after the Colorama Dinner.  
 

Raffle tickets will be available for the first time this season at the Foundation Treasure Bazaar, located next to 
Peeplelures, on Tuesday, May 24, through Saturday, May 28.   After that, tickets will be available at the 
Community Foundation booth at the weekly Tuesday Lions Flea Market during the summer and at Music on 
Main Street on Wednesday evenings of July and part of August.   
 

Barbara Boston, Foundation President, stated that, “We are excited to offer our Raffle ticket purchasers a 
choice of some very nice prizes this year.  Everyone is sure to find something that appeals to them.   
Please stop by and view the kayak and other prizes wherever you see us around town.  We’ll also be happy to 
talk to you about your Foundation’s work in the community.” 
 

The raffle fund raiser supports the Foundation and its work to preserve and enhance Boulder Junction through 
growing the Community Endowment Fund and the newly created Community Enhancements Fund, making 
community grants, and supporting local events with other organizations. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do You Have Time To Volunteer? 
The giving of time is as important as giving money. In some 
ways it's more gratifying to give time.  It takes “people power” to 
keep the Foundation going. DO YOU have time to contribute to 
staff a booth, help at one of our events, sell tickets, stuff 
envelopes, and beyond? (In addition to hanging out with some 
really cool people!)  If helping at events such as the Colorama 
Dinner or participating on a committee interests you, please 
speak to a Director, attend a Board meeting, or send us an email 
at:  info@boulderjunctioncf.org. 

 

Foundation 2016 Raffle Prizes Revealed! 
 

Two tickets to the Packers/NY 
Giants game, October 9, 2016, 
at 7:30 pm, donated by Bob 
VonHoldt and Ameriprise  

 

Hobie Mirage Outback Kayak & 
Malone Trailer from Coontails 
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Treasurerõs Report     

Your Community Foundation continues to experience financial stability in meeting 
its operating budget while working on our mission to grow the Endowment through 
fundraising events and activities.  We are happy to report that today the 
Foundation has over 84 individuals and organizations who are Neighbor members.  
To date the Endowment has surpassed $143,000 on the way to reaching our goal 
of raising $1 million.  To read more about the Foundation’s 2015 activities, donors, 
and financials, take a look at the 2015 Annual Report that can be found on our 
website, www.boulderjunctioncf.org, under “About Us – Financials and Reports” or 
ask a director for a copy to read.   
 
With the creation of the Community Enhancement Fund and the enhancement 
projects in process that will be funded through this fund, Board members are looking forward to an exciting and 
successful 2016! 
 
The Foundation again engaged Wipfli CPAs and Consultants, Rhinelander, to perform financial review services 
and prepare federal and state income tax forms for 2015.  As in the past, the resulting reports and forms are 
published on the Foundation’s website.  The Foundation’s 2015 Statement of Financial Position for 2015 and 
2014 is below.   

From Page 2 of the Foundation’s 2015 Financial Statements, Wiplfi CPA’s and Consultants 
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Join us at the 
Treasure Bazaar! 

 

The Foundation’s Treasure Bazaar will 
begin on Tuesday, May 24, and end on 
Saturday, May 28. The sale will take 
place on the spacious lawn between 
Peeplelures and Badger Heating & Air 
Conditioning on Main Street. 
 
Sale hours are Noon to 4:00 PM on 
Tuesday and 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM on 
Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. The sale will run from 8:00 AM to Noon on Saturday.  If wet weather 
prevents displaying our treasures on the lawn by Peeplelures, a small selection of items will still be shown 
under a tent on the lawn with volunteers directing people around the corner to our storage units at Musky Bob’s 
Storage Facility on Highway M.  Let’s hope for dry weather!   
 
This year’s bazaar offers a wide assortment of new and gently used furniture, appliances, household items, 
sporting goods, tools, toys and clothing. We are thrilled to offer a limited selection of antique furniture.  
Additional items will be offered daily but the best selections will be discovered early. 
 
The bazaar functions as the primary fundraiser to offset the ongoing operating costs of the Community 
Foundation. Your generosity during the sale is greatly appreciated. 
 
Feel free to drop off donations at Peeplelures before or during the sale or contact Craig Mason at  
(715-385-0100) to arrange for pick-up. 
 

Thank you to our donors and volunteers. We look forward to seeing you at the sale! 
 
 

 
 

Meet Grant Herman 
Foundation board members donate their time and personal expenses 
for many of the Foundation’s activities.  We thought our readers would 
enjoy reading about these incredible and committed people in the  
quarterly newsletters.  
 

Grant’s relationship with the Foundation began through his  
participation, on behalf of Camp Manito-wish, in Colorama Dinner 
planning activities.   
 
Grant is the tireless overall director of program delivery at Camp  
Manito-wish.  He chairs the program team comprised of the Summer Program Director, the Leadership 
Program Director, the Wilderness Program Director, the Executive Chef and the Property Manager.  In 
addition, Grant sits on the marketing, recruiting and management teams and collaborates with all staff to insure 
overall risk management and camp systems function. He also plays the role of sustainability advisor for the 
camp. 
 
Grant previously coordinated, over a range of years, the Outdoor Education and Environmental Studies 
Departments and directed the Sigurd Olson Environmental Institute for Northland College in Ashland, WI.  He 
co-owns Living Adventure Inc. a sea kayak outfitting and adventure travel business near the Apostle Islands 
National Lakeshore in Bayfield, WI with his wife, Gail Green. 
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Save the Date ð Upcoming Events 
 

Summer is upon us and Foundation Board members and volunteers are eagerly anticipating the organization’s summer 
and fall activities and events.  So, save the following Foundation activity dates as you plan for fun in Boulder Junction! 
 

May 24-28 (Tues.-Sat.) Tues- noon; Wed.-Sat-8 a.m., TOWN-WIDE GARAGE SALE – Visit the Foundation’s booth of 

treasures in town next to Peeplelures. 

June 7-August 30 (Tuesdays) BJ LIONS FLEA MARKET – Visit the Foundation’s booth to say hello and to buy raffle 

tickets for a chance to win Packer/Giants Tickets, a Hobie kayak and Malone trailer, or a gift certificate to Peeplelures 

Jewelry. 

July 6-August 10 (Wednesdays) 7:00-9:00 p.m.  MUSIC ON MAIN STREET – a variety of musical entertainment 

presented in the open-air arena next to Peeplelures, sponsored by the BJ Chamber and funded in part by a 

Community Foundation grant; also another chance to visit the Foundation’s booth for raffle tickets. 

July 4 (Fri.) noon – PARADE - Come to Main Street to enjoy the parade and its participants, including the Foundation.  

Also attend the annual BJ Volunteer Fire Department Giant Chicken Barbeque and fireworks with music and an 

interactive dance party with prizes at the airport at dusk. 

August 14 (Sun) 9 a.m. - 4 p.m.  – Visit the Foundation booth at Boulder Junction’s MUSKY JAMBOREE then enjoy the 

arts and crafts fair, outdoor flea market, food, entertainment, and car show.  Sponsored by the BJ Chamber. 

Sept. 17 (Sat.) – Join us at the 57th annual COLORAMA DINNER at historic Nash Lodge located at Camp Manito-wish 

YMCA.  5-6 p.m. - Silent Auction & shrimp cocktail.  6 p.m. - traditional dinner of baked chicken and wild game stew.  

Entertainment, door prizes, and raffle drawing for Packers/Giants tickets, Hobie kayak and Malone trailer, and gift 

certificate to Peeplelures jewelry. Limited seating. Dinner tickets available at BJ Chamber of Commerce and BJ Lions 

Club Flea Market beginning July 1st. 

 

Boulder Junction Community Foundation Donation Form 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Name _________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address ________________________________________   City________________________________ Zip _______________ 

Email [for newsletter]:____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I/we would like to make a gift to the Boulder Junction Community Foundation to support: 

    The Neighbor Fund (supports operations):      $25          $50        $100        $ _________ 

    BJ Community Endowment Fund:  $ _______________         

 BJ Community Enhancements Fund:         Greatest Need   $______________       Arts & Culture   $_______________   

    Chamber Mural Project $ ________________                 Bike Trail Enhancements $___________________ 

 

I/we wish to PLEDGE a total of $_____________ to the BJ Community Endowment Fund 

¶ In installments of $___________ 

¶ To be paid (select one)    semi-annually or     annually 

¶ Over a period of     one      two     three     five     ten   years 

¶ Beginning _________________________ (Date)          You will receive an acknowledgement and payment reminders. 

 

Tribute Information (optional for Community Endowment Fund donations):     

This donation is being made    in honor or   in memory of __________________________________________________ 

Please notify _________________________________________Relationship to honoree ___________________________
                                     

Address, City, ST, Zip___________________________________________________________________________________ 

    PLEASE KEEP MY DONATION ANONYMOUS                     I am interested in learning more about Legacy gifting. 
 

 

Make check payable to:  Boulder Junction Community Foundation 

Return this portion to: BJ Community Foundation, PO Box 675, Boulder Jct, WI  54512 
 


